
Summer Newsletter 2021-22 

Hadrian Class 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We hope you have all enjoyed the Easter holiday period and the children are looking forward to 
a new term of learning at Northern Counties! 

We will be continuing our teaching with lots of exciting opportunities for learning as we enter our 
new term topic ‘At the Seaside’. We hope to be spending more time outside enjoying the 
sunshine when it occurs and participate in a wide range of activities organised by staff. 

In English, we will be looking at stories relating to the seaside and the sea such as ‘The Storm 
Whale’ and completing some extended writing about the adventures of Noi and his whale friend.  

For Maths, we will continue our focus on number and place value within 20 followed by some 
addition and subtraction work as the term goes on.   

In other subjects, we will be looking at famous explorers in History while in RE, we will learn 
more about Christianity and the Bible. In computing, we will be looking at examples of computer 
art and attempting to create our own while in science, we will be looking at Rocks – identifying 
different types of rock formations along with a look at fossils.  

We are very excited to have the opportunity to really sink our teeth into these topics and we 
hope to end the year on a happy note with plenty of positive learning experiences for the children.  

As ever, if there is anything you wish to discuss, feel free to contact us and we will do our best 
to help. 

 

Best wishes 

Callum and the Hadrian class team 

 

Class Teacher OT SaLT 

Callum Fox 
     callum.fox@percyhedley.org.uk  

 

Julie Osborne 
j.osborne@percyhedley.org.uk  

Catrin Jones 
catrin.jones@percyhedley.org.uk  
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